
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: AMY/KON 

 

September 2025 

 

ALL YEAR 11 TRIPLE SCIENCE PARENTS/CARERS 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Triple Science Additional Revision Opportunity 

 

I am writing to inform you of an additional revision opportunity for your child. 

 

I am offering a revision/additional learning opportunity every Thursday from 3:15pm - 

4:15pm for the Year 11 triple science class.  The session will begin Thursday 11th September. 

This hour will be specifically looking at the chemistry side of the triple science curriculum and 

will allow for early revision of all the core concepts that appear regularly on the upcoming 

GCSE papers. 

 

If your child is interested in attending this weekly session, please could you complete the 

below MS Forms Permission Link by Wednesday 10th September 2025. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/NwSyqtRQfN 

 

Any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Albrighton 
Mr Albrighton 

Teacher of Science 
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